Carolyn Purdy —

Subject: Lake Pillsbury

From: Jan Cushman [mailto:deadeyedollie@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 1:47 PM

To: Carolyn Purdy <Carolyn.Purdy@lakecountyca.gov>
Subject: Lake Pillsbury

I and my entire family love Lake Pillsbury. We have enjoyed the Lake since the 1960’s. The family
achievements and memories that have taken place while at the Lake are limitless. Lake Pillsbury means a lot to
the local economy and is a valuable resource. I wholehearted support Lake County in protecting Lake Pillsbury!

Please please protect our lovely lake.
Janice Cushman

Sent from Gmail Mobile



